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ED, CharterRegs

From: Troop, Brian M. <B_Troop@easdpa.org>
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 3:01 PM

To: ED, CharterRegs

Subject: [External] Cyber Charter Reform

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Dear Secretary Ortega:

| am writing to support the proposed charter school regulation #6-349. Tax payers and school officials have been
advocating for change in the cyber charter school funding model for a decade or more. Likewise, taxpayers have been
concerned with issues of accountability, equity, quality, and transparency in the charter sector.

| believe all charter schools, including cyber charter schools should:
e Follow generally accepted standards of fiscal management and audit requirements.
e Publicly list their trustees, held to basic ethical standards and disclose and abstain from any conflicts of interest.
e Annually submit a standardized charter application process that will allow charter authorizers to hold
prospective charter schools to high academic, fiscal, and administrative standards.

Additionally, | support any efforts to produce a cyber charter funding formula that accurately reflects the true costs of
offering a cyber education.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue in our commonwealth!

Brian

Brian M. Troop, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Ephrata Area School District
803 Oak Boulevard

Ephrata, PA 17522

(717) 721-1513

b troop@easdpa.org

"Achieving Success One Student at a Time."

CONFIDENTIAL MATERIAL: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
received in error, please notify sender by return e-mail and destroy all copies of the original transmission and any
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